
LBT1 Security Guard
Shack Construction

Tuesday, Jan. 7, 2025 - Friday, Jan. 10, 2025

QUESTIONS?

LBT will be replacing the guard shack at LBT1. The construction work will be
from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. each day, from Tuesday, Jan. 7, 2025 to Friday,
Jan. 10, 2025.

During construction, a temporary guard shack will be placed at bus stall #1.
Please note parking will be impacted in front of the operations building, avoid
parking in the area. 

Front Entrance Closure: During construction, entrance via Gardenia Ave. will
be intermittently closed. Employees will need to use the entrance on Cherry
Ave. to enter LBT1.
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If you have questions regarding this project, please contact Luis Montalvo, Project
Engineer, Facilities and Infrastructure, at lmontalvo@lbtransit.com or
562.599.8559, or Brendan McGuire, Supervisor, Facilities and Infrastructure, at
bmcguire@lbtransit.com or 562.591.8753.


